We Blessed 597 Couples In The Ural Region Of Russia This Month
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Thanks to the Heavenly Parent, True Parents, and brothers and sisters, 597 couples were Blessed in the
Ural region from 01.06 to 12.06! We have their contacts and we will continue to communicate with them
in order to transform them into the genealogy of God substantially.

Blessing festivals would not have been possible without the help of brothers and sisters. There is a
spiritual renewal of all couples who, leaving their affairs and worries, went to another city and village to
hold Festivals. 13 people from Yekaterinburg, including children of the Second Generation, as well as a
sister from Ulyanovsk and a sister from Chelyabinsk came to Ufa, where Festivals were successfully held
in 7 places! In Yekaterinburg itself, 15 brothers and sisters and one sister from Chelyabinsk participated
in Festivals in two places.

There were also those who helped with prayers and money. We worked as one big team with a family
spirit!

Let's move forward to make our country God's!



